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ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 
A HUGE well done to Foxes!

Attendance Ted will be visiting you next week!

What’s the best day to come to school?         
EVERY DAY!

Hedgehogs 93.55%

Badgers 95.56%

Squirrels 98.06%

Owls 93%

Foxes 98.39%

Dear Families,
Welcome back to term six! I cannot believe that we are already in the 
final term for this academic year! We had a fabulous start to our term 
with a fun and interactive steel pan workshop on Monday! This was 
enjoyed by all of our children and adults, as they sang and danced 

along to the steel pans!
There are lots of brilliant things to look forward to this term including 
Hedgehog’s class trip and worship, sports day, developing our Forest 
School area and the Colour Run with the secondary phase, to name a 
few.
We will also be spending lots of time on transition and preparing your 
child for their next academic year in school. Please take a look at the 
diary dates so you are aware of what is happening this term.
Thank you
Mrs Taylor



For Information

Year Group Activity Session Start 
Time

1 – Badgers 9.00am – 9.45am

R – Hedgehogs 10.00am – 10.45am

3 – Owls 11.00am – 11.45am

2 – Squirrels 1.15pm – 2.00pm

4 – Foxes 2.15pm – 3.00pm

Just a reminder that 
to celebrate Father’s 
Day, we would like 
to invite all of our 
lovely dads (or 
grandad, uncle, big 
brother, if dad can’t 
make it) into school 
on Thursday, 15th

June for a Father’s 
Day activity session. 

Please see the table 
to the left for the 
time of your 
session.

We look forward to 
seeing you all!

Father’s Day Activity Sessions

Clubs in Term 6

Another reminder – this time about school clubs!  If 
you booked your child onto a school-run club in 
Term 5, they have automatically been enrolled for 
Term 6.  

Our Term 6 clubs started this week and will finish in the week commencing 
10th July (the week before we break up).

From next week, please collect your child from their school club at the main 
school gate, rather than the school office.  This should make the collection of 
bikes and scooters a little easier!



For Information

Do you know anyone with an ice-cream van?

We would love to have an ice-cream van at 
our sports day on 22nd June.  If you know of 
anyone that has an ice-cream van and 
would like to come and sell their ice-
creams at our Sports Day, please email 
their details to 
bianchetn@saintgeorgescofe.kent.sch.uk

Forest School Working Party Dates

Thank you to everyone who has volunteered for 
our Forest School Working Party.  We have set 
aside the following dates to start working on 
the area - Tuesday, 27th, Wednesday, 28th and 
Thursday, 29th June.

Don’t worry if you would like to get involved but haven’t yet put your 
name forward.  Please let the office know if you are able to help on 
any of the above dates and come and join in the fun.  Any time you 
can offer us will be very much appreciated!  We will need to borrow 
tools and equipment to make this work and will be sending a plea out 
next week!

As you know, we focus on a school value each 
term.  This term our value is Thankfulness.

This Term’s Value

mailto:bianchetn@saintgeorgescofe.kent.sch.uk


This week in School
Steel Pan Workshop

Our first day of term started in style!  Marcella and Junior from
Irie Steelpan Workshops, kicked off with a whole-school 
worship, playing some of the children’s favourite songs.  Each 
year group then had their own workshop and learned more 
about the pans and how to play them.  The workshops finished 
with music, singing and dancing.  What a fantastic way to start 
term 6!



School Values Awards

Abigail for 

showing 
stewardship by 
being so kind & 

such a good role 
model!

Who has been demonstrating our school values this week?

Creativity

Honesty

Resilience

Inclusion

Stewardship

Thankfulness

Isabelle for 

showing 
thankfulness by 

always 
remembering to 

say thank you!

Alice for 

showing 
thankfulness by 
always being so 

polite!

David for 

showing resilience
when working 
with his peers!

Aaryan for 

showing 
creativity in his 
use of similies in 

English!



Hedgehogs Kyran, Reuben & Zalika for settling so well 

into hedgehog class!

Badgers Alex for his amazing work when measuring with a 

ruler!

Squirrels Samuel for a fantastic effort in all his learning!

Owls

Foxes

Betti for always having a positive attitude towards 

her learning!

Rubie for being such a fantastic role model!

Our stars of the week!



Dates for your Diary: Term 6
Term 6

W/C Monday, 12
th

June Year 1 Phonics Screening

Year 4 Multiplication Check

Wednesday, 14
th

June Father’s Day Gift Shop (see letter sent 19
th

May)

Thursday, 15
th

June Father’s Day Activity Sessions (see information 

included in this newsletter)

Friday, 16
th

June CF Wear Yellow Non-Uniform Day

Friday, 16
th

June Year R trip to Kent Life (see letter dated 2
nd

May)

Monday, 19
th

June NHS 75
th

Birthday Worship

Wednesday, 21
st

June Thank a Teacher/TA Day

Thursday, 22
nd

June Sports Day! Parents invited to join their children 

for a picnic at 12pm, followed by the sporting 

activities in the afternoon.

Thursday, 22
nd

June Windrush Day

Friday, 23
rd

June Year R Class Worship – 9.15am (Hedgehog class 

parents invited to attend)

Friday, 23
rd

June Parent Voice Meeting @ 2.00pm

Tuesday, 27
th

June Forest School Working Party

Wednesday, 28
th

June Forest School Working Party

Thursday, 29
th

June Forest School Working Party

Thursday, 29
th

June Year 4 First Aid Training (further information to 

follow)

Thursday, 29
th

June Careers Event for Years R, 1 & 2

July Dates to follow shortly!



Wear Yellow Day’ in support of Cystic 
Fibrosis on Friday 16th June

Just a reminder that next Friday we are supporting the Cystic Fibrosis 
‘Wear Yellow Day’ and are encouraging all children to wear something 
yellow to school, whether that be a yellow t-shirt, a hair accessory or 

yellow shoes - anything goes as long as it’s yellow! 

We are shining a light on this very special cause as Ronnie – see below -
has Cystic Fibrosis and he will be talking to the children about the 

condition in a special Worship next Friday. 

We are kindly asking for a donation for taking part in our Wear Yellow 
Day. Please visit our special fundraising page to donate: 

https://cysticfibrosistrust.enthuse.com/pf/melanie-fry

Hello! My name is Ronnie 

I have cystic fibrosis (CF). It’s a genetic condition that causes the 
mucus, which our bodies naturally produce, to be thicker and 

stickier than in people without the condition.  It affects my lungs 
and digestive system in particular - the build-up of this mucus can 
cause lung infections and blockages in my pancreas that affect my 
digestion. I have to work really hard every day to stay well. Cystic 
fibrosis can be an invisible condition, so even though I might look 

well, I might not be feeling well.

There isn’t a cure. Treatment usually involves physiotherapy to clear 
my airways at least twice a day, enzyme supplements (Creon 

capsules) with every meal or snack, nebulised (inhaled) treatments, 
antibiotics and other medications. It can all take a really long time 

and I have to get up earlier than other pupils to do these treatments. 
I have to do it all again when I get home. This can

be really tiring!

You’ll find out more about CF next week when we have our special 
worship!

https://cysticfibrosistrust.enthuse.com/pf/melanie-fry
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